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Eventually, you will no question discover a new experience and endowment by
spending more cash. still when? do you give a positive response that you
require to get those all needs later having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more roughly speaking the globe, experience,
some places, later history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your categorically own grow old to exploit reviewing habit. in the
middle of guides you could enjoy now is Free Pestel Analysis On Sports
Direct below.

My Revision Notes: OCR GCSE (9-1) Business Sep 24 2022 Exam board: OCR
Level: GCSE Subject: Business First teaching: September 2017 First exams:
Summer 2019 Target success in OCR GCSE (9-1) Business with this proven
formula for effective, structured revision; key content coverage is combined
with exam-style tasks and practical tips to create a revision guide that
students can rely on to review, strengthen and test their knowledge. With My
Revision Notes every student can: - Plan and manage a successful revision
programme using the topic-by-topic planner - Consolidate their knowledge by
working through clear and focused coverage of the OCR GCSE Business
specification - Test understanding and identify areas for improvement with
regular 'Check your understanding' activities and answers, plus end-of-topic
'I can' checklists - Improve exam technique through practice questions,
expert tips and examples of typical mistakes to avoid - Revise, remember and
accurately use key business terms with definitions alongside the text for
quick and easy reference

Managing People in Sport Organizations Dec 15 2021 Managing People in Sport
Organizations provides a comprehensive overview of the theory and practice
of managing people within a strategic framework. This revised and updated
second edition examines a range of strategic human resource management
approaches that can be used by sport organizations to respond to
contemporary challenges and to develop a sustainable performance culture.
Drawing on well-established conceptual frameworks and current empirical
research, the book systematically covers every key area of HRM theory and
practice, including: recruitment training and development performance
management and appraisal motivation and reward organizational culture
employee relations diversity managing change This new edition also includes
expanded coverage of social media, volunteers, and individuals within
organizations, and is supported with a new companion website carrying
additional resources for students and instructors, including PowerPoint
slides, exam questions and useful web links. No other book offers such an upto-date introduction to core concepts and key professional skills in HRM in
sport, and therefore Managing People in Sport Organizations is essential
reading for any sport management student or any HR professional working in
sport.
Corporate Governance Feb 05 2021 The most authoritative, complete, and
critical guide to corporate governance.
Boy Jun 21 2022 A boy. At a bus stop. Easily missed. Liam wanders through
the city, repeatedly encountering people, but continually feeling
disconnected and alienated. In this vivid and troubled story of an isolated
young man, playwright Leo Butler casts a sharp eye over the city and picks
someone for us to follow. Boy received its world premiere at the Almeida
Theatre, London, on 5 April 2016.
Leading with Love Mar 06 2021 As business becomes more automated, power
more concentrated, and the forces of competition and consumption seem to
dominate our lives, we are in danger of losing what it is to be human. Work
for many can be a soulless activity, creating feelings of disempowerment,
alienation, and depression. Learning to lead with love is a counterforce to
the instrumentalisation of the person. This book presents original research
based on leaders who were nominated by their people for leading with love.
It shows how they learned to lead with love for the benefit of themselves,
their organisations, and their people. It shows that leading with love is
something that is practised by leaders who are more emotionally, morally,
and spiritually mature. Leading with love is a sign of psychological
maturity, whilst leading with fear is a sign of hindered emotional and
spiritual development. Based on this research, this book presents a simple
framework to help leaders who wish to develop their psychological maturity
and apply practices which will enable them to successfully lead with love.
Damaged Goods Jul 30 2020 'Superb' Evening Standard 'From the glitzy
parties to the threatening phone calls, the larger-than-life characters to
the speedy downfall, this real-life tale of hubris has all the elements of a
Greek tragedy' City AM 'Entertaining stuff, pacily written. Filled with
colourful characters - and expletives' The Times 'Shah has written a hardhitting, often funny, ultimately sobering tale of how fortunes were made and
lost in late 20th and early 21st century Britain' Financial Times 'A
detailed and entertaining dismantling of the 'king of the high street''

Guardian 'Some stupid f*cking book' Sir Philip Green In this jaw-dropping
expose, Oliver Shah uncovers the truth behind one of Britain's biggest
business scandals, following Sir Philip Green's journey to the big time, the
wild excesses of his heyday and his dramatic demise. Sir Philip Green was
once hailed one of Britain's best businessmen. As chairman of Arcadia Group,
home to brands such as Topshop, Dorothy Perkins and Miss Selfridge, Green
had prime ministers and supermodels on speed dial. But the retail magnate's
reputation came crashing down when Shah, a Sunday Times journalist,
uncovered the methods Green used to amass his gigantic offshore fortune, and
the desperation that drove his doomed BHS deal. In 2015, Green sold British
Home Stores for £1 to Retail Acquisitions, owned by Dominic Chappell, a
charlatan who siphoned off BHS's remaining millions before filing for
administration. By the time it went under in April 2016, BHS had debts of
£1.3bn, including a pension deficit of £571m. Its collapse left 11,000
employees without jobs and 20,000 pension fund members facing the loss of
their benefits, prompting the government to launch an inquiry into Green's
sale of the company. While one of Britain's oldest department stores boarded
up its shop fronts, former employees and shoppers protested in the streets
and MPs rallied in parliament, demanding Green be stripped of his
knighthood. The furore over the sale subsided in 2017 when Green agreed a
£363m deal with the Pensions Regulator, but with revelations surrounding
Topshop's pension deficit now surfacing, could tragedy strike again? Oliver
Shah is the award-winning Business Editor of the Sunday Times and one of the
most respected national commentators on business and the high street. He was
named business journalist of the year at both the Press Awards and London
Press Club Awards in 2017 for his investigation into Sir Philip Green. Shah
studied English at Cambridge University and journalism at City University
before joining City AM in 2009 and the Sunday Times in 2010. Aged 34, Shah
lives in east London.
Sustainable Logistics and Supply Chain Management Dec 23 2019 Sustainable
Logistics and Supply Chain Management is the essential guide to the
principles and practices of sustainable logistics operations. Based on
extensive research, this book covers the whole scope of sustainable
logistics. The case studies, with particular attention for use in a teaching
context, relate the theoretical concepts to practice and what is happening
'on the ground'. Sustainable Logistics and Supply Chain Management examines
all the key areas in sustainable logistics and supply chain management,
including: sustainable product design and packaging; sustainable purchasing
and procurement; environmental impact of freight transport; sustainable
warehousing and storage; and much more. Sustainable Logistics and Supply
Chain Management is a highly accessible guide to sustainable supply chain
management. It provides an excellent insight into the topic that will help
managers, students, and scholars grasp the fundamentals of green supply and
logistics management. A vital teaching resource for courses on sustainable
logistics, this revised edition includes valuable supporting online
materials.
Financial Management for Decision Makers Feb 17 2022
UK Merger Control Aug 23 2022 This book is a fully up-to-date,
comprehensive guide to the law, economics and practice of UK merger control
law. This guide presents an integrated legal and economic assessment of the

substantive appraisal of mergers and examines in detail the following
topics: the history of the Enterprise Act and its development from the Fair
Trading Act; the various regulatory bodies that form the institutional
structure of the UK merger control regime; enterprises subject to merger
control regulation and the jurisdictional thresholds of the Enterprise Act;
the relationship of the Enterprise Act with the European Merger Regulation;
public interest mergers and the role of the Secretary of State; and merger
remedies. All recent legislative developments including the merger of the
OFT and the Competition Commission and the Enterprise and Regulatory Reform
Act 2013, as well as all relevant case since the first edition of the
magisterial text are explored.
Retail Market Study 2016 Oct 01 2020 The Retail Market Study 2016 of The
Location Group is the one and only study of its kind. With 155 of the most
notable international cities of the fashion and retail world on more than
1,000 pages. Over 1,300 retailers, 1,030 shopping streets and 550 shopping
malls were analyzed. So far the study reached more than 300,000 readers
worldwide.
FCC Record Mar 18 2022
Managerial Accounting Jun 28 2020 Managerial Accounting, 4th edition
presents a modern and practical approach to managerial accounting through a
combination of unique and flexible learning units, real-world concepts, and
integrated practice, all within the business context. Praised for its
decision-making framework, C&C Sports Continuing Case Story, and Data
Analytics Cases, this new edition helps students develop a thorough
understanding of how businesses make informed decisions and builds the
skills required to be successful in tomorrow’s workplace.
None of the Above Apr 07 2021 Are all the parties the same? Will my vote
really make any difference? Why is politics so hard to understand? If you've
ever thought any of these things, you're not alone. What with broken
promises, complicated jargon and a lack of simple and clear information, is
it any wonder that voter turnout is plummeting? It's not that you don't care
about the way the country is run - it's that you don't think you can change
it. Well, you can. And this book aims to show you how, by setting out basic
politics and answering questions we've all asked, like: Why do politicians
lie? What do UKIP stand for? And what's going to happen to the NHS? You have
a decision to make in the countdown to the May 2015 General Election. You
have something politicians want. Your vote. An ambassador for
#SwingtheVoteand the presenter of Free Speech,Rick Edwards has written a
pithy and succinct book explaining the power of your vote. A refreshing
counterpoint to Russell Brand's sentiments on voting in his latest book,
Revolution,it will make you think about politics in a completely new way.
The Constitution of Social Democracy Jan 16 2022 This book is based upon
the papers written by a group of leading international scholars on the
'constitution of social democracy', delivered at a conference to celebrate
Professor Keith Ewing's scholarly legacy in labour law, constitutional law,
human rights and the law of democracy. The chapters explore the development
of social democracy and democratic socialism in theory and political
practice from a variety of comparative, legal, and disciplinary
perspectives. These developments have occurred against a backdrop of
fragmenting 'traditional' political parties, declining collective

bargaining, concerns about 'juristocracy' and the displacement of popular
sovereignty, the emergence of populist political movements, austerity, and
fundamental questions about the future of the European project. With this
context in mind, this collection considers whether legal norms can and
should contribute to the constitution of social democracy. It could not be
more timely in addressing these fundamental constitutional questions at the
intersection of law, democracy, and political economy.
Transforming Sport May 28 2020 Sport sociology has a responsibility to
engage critically with the accepted wisdom of those who govern and promote
sport. This challenging collection of international research is a clear call
for enacting the transformation of sport. The contributing authors argue
that it is not enough to merely advocate for change. Rather, they insist
that scholars need to take an active political stance when conducting
research with the explicit purpose of attempting to transform the practices,
structures, and the ways in which knowledge is produced about sport. By
exposing and challenging the power relations which perpetuate discrimination
and inequality within sport, it becomes possible to catalyse wider societal
changes. Drawing on a diversity of topics including sport for development
and peace, transnational feminism, disability sport, refugees and football
activism, FIFA, the Olympics, sports journalism and digital sports media,
this book makes a case for sport sociology as an agent of positive change in
the hierarchies and institutional structures of contemporary sport.
Transforming Sport: Knowledges, Practices, Structures provides valuable
insights for all students and scholars interested in the sociology of sport
and its transformative potential.
Corporate Governance and Accountability Nov 21 2019 Corporate Governance
and Accountability presents students with a complete and current survey of
the latest developments involving how a company is directed and controlled.
Providing a broad research-based perspective, this comprehensive textbook
examines global corporate governance systems, the role and responsibilities
of the directorate, and the frameworks designed to ensure effective
corporate accountability for stakeholders. A holistic approach to the
subject enables students to develop a well-rounded knowledge of corporate
governance theory and practice, policy documents, academic research, and
current debates, issues, and trends. Now in its fifth edition, this
comprehensive view of the corporate governance agenda features fully revised
content that reflects new research and global developments in codes of
practice and governance and accountability mechanisms. In-depth chapters
contain numerous real-world case studies and compelling debate and
discussion topics, exploring corporate transparency, social responsibility,
boardroom diversity, shareholder activism, and many other timely issues.
Essential Leadership Jun 16 2019 Essential Leadership is a practical,
accessible book that tackles theory and practice in an integrated and
stimulating way. You are encouraged to engage with a wide range of
leadership theories and frameworks, as well as rate your own leadership
skills and qualities, make realistic self-development plans and start to
experiment with new or different approaches. Rather than offering one bestway forward, or becoming overly theoretical, this book is a pragmatic
resource for new and experienced leaders looking to navigate the leadership
literature, and start to fully realize their own leadership potential.

Supported by exercises, practical examples, rigorous self-assessments,
advice and suggestions, this book offers an important guide for those
currently working, or planning to work in a 21st century business
environment with all its complexity and uncertainty. The best-selling
authors of Making Sense of Change Management, Cameron and Green, provide an
over-arching framework of five essential leadership qualities that can be
refined and combined as leaders grow, allowing them to be particularly
responsive to the business context. Essential Leadership allows readers to
discover and develop their own leadership qualities, and master them through
understanding, experimentation, feedback and reflection. Cutting edge
research into Millennial Leadership is also included, as are sections on
developing your leadership maturity throughout life, and how leadership
culture forms and changes.
Labour Exploitation and Work-Based Harm Jul 10 2021 EPUB and EPDF available
Open Access under CC-BY-NC-ND licence. Labour exploitation is a highly
topical though complex issue that has international resonance for those
concerned with social justice and social welfare, but there is a lack of
research available about it. This book, part of the Studies in Social Harm
series, is the first to look at labour exploitation from a social harm
perspective, arguing that, as a global social problem, it should be located
within the broader study of work-based harm. Written by an expert in policy
orientated research, he critiques existing approaches to the study of
workplace exploitation, abuse and forced labour. Mapping out a new subdiscipline, this innovative book aims to shift power from employers to
workers to reduce levels of labour exploitation and work-based harm. It is
relevant to academics from many fields as well as legislators, policy
makers, politicians, employers, union officials, activists and consumers.
Retail Market Study 2015 May 08 2021 The Retail Market Study 2015 of The
Location Group is the one and only study of its kind worldwide. The focus of
the Retail Bible are the 150 of the most notable international cities of the
fashion and retail world and more than 3'000 store openings on 1,670 pages.
Over 1,300 retailers, 800 shopping streets and 500 shopping centers were
analyzed. The study reached more than 250,000 readers worldwide so far.
Core and Contingent Work in the European Union Apr 19 2022 Labour and
social security law studies have addressed the topic of the decline of the
standard employment relationship mainly from the point of view of the
growing number of atypical relationships. Only a limited number of studies
have examined the issue from the perspective of the differentiation between
core and contingent work. Such an examination is necessary as the increase
in contingent work leads to complicated legal questions which vary between
European states depending on the type of contingent arrangements that have
become most prevalent. This book analyses, using a comparative approach,
these different types of contingency from a national and EU perspective
touching on the work relationship from a labour as well as a social security
point of view. The aim of the book is to identify and analyse those
questions adopting an innovative approach and to put forward proposals for
safeguarding social cohesion within undertakings and European society.
Managerial Accounting for Strategic Decision Making, Preliminary Edition
Aug 19 2019 Business professionals that need to gain a stronger
understanding of key accounting concepts will appreciate this book’s

approach. It focuses on the core concepts framed within the context of one
company, C & C Sports and its supply chain. Through this example, they’ll
learn fundamentals of how a business operates along with the type of
decisions that managers must make on a daily basis. Focus On mini chapters
incorporate streamlined, complete coverage of certain topics. Reinforcing
examples and exercises are also included to enable business professionals to
assess their level of understanding before progressing to more advanced
discussions.
Case Studies in Work, Employment and Human Resource Management Oct 25 2022
This comprehensive book offers a fascinating set of over 40 evidence-based
case studies derived from international research on work, employment and
human resource management (HRM).
Sports Aug 31 2020 Sports: The Ultimate Teen Guide looks at a wide variety
of topics related to high school sports—everything from choosing a sport to
preparing to play at the college level. This book provides up-to-date
information on sports-related issues, practical tips, and valuable resources
for high school athletes of all levels, from freshman novices to highly
competitive seniors.
Pearson Edexcel GCSE (9–1) Business, Third Edition Feb 23 2020 With up-todate case studies of real-world businesses, this fully updated Edexcel GCSE
(9-1) Business Student Textbook will help your students respond to exam
questions with confidence, demonstrating how they can structure their
answers for maximum impact. This Student Textbook includes: - Fully up-todate exam questions, with 25% more practice questions - Real-world case
studies, new and updated, to reflect the developments in e-commerce and the
impact of recent global and political developments - Quick knowledge-recall
questions throughout the book to help students check understanding, and for
teachers to use in assessment
Sport Management Sep 19 2019 This is a core text for all those on Sport
Management and Sports Studies courses. It examines both traditional business
elements and the new functional areas of management in sport. Key chapters
on marketing, finance, entrepreneurship, and event management are included,
and the book as a whole provides a critical understanding of the complex and
dynamic relationship between sport, business and management. The reader is
supported through accessible theoretical explanation, real-life examples and
case studies, learning activities and guidance on further study.
Introducing Employment Relations Aug 11 2021 The most trusted and thoughtprovoking introduction to employment relations, this book examines key
employee relations issues from a critical perspective using contemporary
research and a wealth of real-life examples and carefully designed learning
features.
High Street Heroes Jan 24 2020 WHEN BUSINESSMAN John Timpson started his
retailing career in 1960, there were no supermarkets, no out-of-town
shopping centres and not even a hint of internet shopping. The British high
street was full of made-to-measure tailors and traditional grocers. Among
the household names were Mac Fisheries, Dewhurst, John Collier and Timothy
Whites & Taylors. In this enjoyable new book, Timpson shows how successive
generations of forward-thinking shopkeepers and inspirational entrepreneurs
have led the major retailers through a period of rapid change – people such
as Ken Morrison, Ralph Halpern, Terence Conran and Anita Roddick, without

whom our high streets would have looked very different. This unique survey –
from a man who knows a few things about success in retail – paints a
compelling, personal and vivid picture of how shops have changed over the
last 100 years and reveals who Timpson thinks has had the biggest influence
on the shape of shopping in the ‘retail revolution’ that we have witnessed
since the 1970s.
Zero Hours and On-call Work in Anglo-Saxon Countries Oct 21 2019 This book
focuses on zero hours and on-call work as an extreme form of casual and
precarious employment. It includes country studies of the USA, Canada,
Australia, the UK, New Zealand and Ireland, where there has been increasing
concern about the prevalence of such work, and working time uncertainty, as
well as varying levels of public policy debate on regulation. The book
incorporates a comparative review of zero hours work based on the findings
of the country studies. This pays particular attention to state regulatory
responses to zero hours work, and incorporates the sociological concepts of
accumulation and legitimation functions of the state. Exploring the
regulation of zero hours work beyond individual countries, the book includes
an analysis of external regulation of zero hours work at the supranational
level, namely the European Union and ILO. Further, it assesses the
implications of zero hours for workers in new sectors of economic activity,
particularly the impact of the platform or ‘gig’ economy on the fundamental
nature of the employment relationship. It also considers the societal
implications of zero hours work and the ethical responsibilities of
employers and governments towards workers as citizens.
The Signs Were There Jul 22 2022 When companies suffer a dramatic even
catastrophic drop in their share price, it is the investors who lose their
shirts and employees their jobs. But often, a company's published accounts
offer clues to impending disaster, providing you know where to look. Through
the forensic examination of more than 20 recent stock market disasters, Tim
Steer reveals how companies hide or disguise worrying facts about the
robustness of their business. In his lively style, he looks at the themes
that underlie the ways companies hide the truth and he stresses that in an
assessment of a company's accounts, investors should always bear in mind
that the only fact is cash; everything else - profit, assets, etc - is a
matter of opinion. Full of invaluable lessons for investors, the book
concludes with some trenchant observations on what is wrong in the worlds of
investment, audit and financial regulation, and what changes should be
introduced.
Faces of Precarity Jan 04 2021 The word ‘precarity’ is widely used when
discussing work, employment or social classes. However, there is no
consensus on the precise meaning of the term or how it should best be used
to explore social changes. This international and interdisciplinary book
offers a distinctive and critical perspective approach to an important
topic.
HC 1130 - Legacy Report Jul 18 2019 In this report the Committee has set
out key elements of its work over the 2010-15 Parliament. The Committee
believes that it is crucial that select committees follow up their work and
do not simply see the publication of a report as the end of the process of
scrutiny. Scrutiny should not end with the Dissolution of Parliament. The
Scottish Government was clear that the 2014 referendum on independence would

be a once generation event, but that does not mean that the relationship
between Scotland and the rest of the United Kingdom will remain unchanged.
The recommendations of the Smith Agreement will be implemented during the
course of the next Parliament. The major package of legislation, and the
revised fiscal framework that will accompany it, will require careful and
detailed scrutiny, as will any proposals to go further that the Smith
Commission envisaged.
Miseducation Nov 02 2020 In this book Diane Reay, herself working-classturned-Cambridge-professor, presents a 21st-century view of education and
the working classes. Drawing on over 500 interviews, the book includes vivid
stories from working-class children and young people. It looks at class
identity, and the effects of wider economic and social class relationships
on working-class educational experiences. The book reveals how we have ended
up with an educational system that still educates the different social
classes in fundamentally different ways and, vitally, what we can do to
achieve a fairer system. Book jacket.
Founders without Limits Mar 26 2020 The first comprehensive collation of
the international history of, and evidence on, dual-class stock, and their
relevance to UK policy.
Reputation in Business Apr 26 2020 A compelling mix of reputation
management, crisis leadership and the role of politics in business, this
book provides unique practical steps that leaders can take to protect their
reputations and those of the organisations they head in an ever more open
social media-led world. Although leaders increasingly recognise the vital
intangible asset that reputation represents, too many do not really
understand what reputation is and the steps that should be taken to build it
and their corporate value. Given the range of factors depending on the
organisation, each aspect of its complex reputational story needs to be
unpicked if a reputation is to be built, maintained and protected. This step
by-step-guide offers advice on how to develop the strategies needed to do
this, provides clear lessons throughout from a range of experts - and
distinctively, looks beyond the corporate sector to charities, governments,
NGOs and the public sector. Boards, trustees, non-executive directors,
senior management, and leaders of all types of organisations need to
consider the steps that should be taken to build, maintain and defend their
reputation, and that means knowing what their reputation is and the
audiences that matter most to them. This book is the roadmap.
The Harms of Work May 20 2022 As the percentage of people working in the
service economy continues to rise, there is a need to examine workplace harm
within low-paid, insecure, flexible and short-term forms of ‘affective
labour’. This is the first book to discuss harm through an ultra-realist
lens and examines the connection between individuals, their working
conditions and management culture. Using data from a long-term ethnographic
study of the service economy, it investigates the reorganisation of labour
markets and the shift from security to flexibility, a central function of
consumer capitalism. It highlights working conditions and organisational
practices which employees experience as normal and routine but within which
multiple harms occur. Challenging current thinking within sociology and
policy analysis, it reconnects ideology and political economy with workplace
studies and uses examples of legal and illegal activity to demonstrate the

multiple harms within the service economy.
Managing Sport Business Oct 13 2021 Contemporary sport is both a
sophisticated and complex international business and a mass participatory
practice run largely by volunteers and community organisations. Now in a
fully revised and expanded second edition, this authoritative and
comprehensive introduction to the theory and practice of sports management
helps to explain the modern commercial environment that shapes sport at all
levels and gives clear and sensible guidance on best practice in sports
management, from elite sport to the local level. The first section examines
the global context for contemporary sports management. The second explores
the key functional areas of management, from organisation and strategy to
finance and marketing, and explains how successful managerial techniques can
be applied in a sporting context. The final section surveys a wide range of
important issues in contemporary sports management, from corporate social
responsibility to the use of information and communication technologies.
Together, these sections provide a complete package of theory, applied
practical skills and a state-of-the-art review of modern sport business.
Complemented by a companion website full of additional resources, this book
is essential reading for all students of sport management and sport
business.
AQA A-level Business (Surridge and Gillespie) Jun 09 2021 Surridge and
Gillespie's bestselling AQA textbooks brought together in one updated volume
covering the whole of AQA A-level Business. - This textbook's content
matches the specification in Surridge and Gillespie's accessible style Engages students with updated case studies of real companies, helping
students see how business concepts and theories relate to the real world Gives students the opportunity to build the skills they need for assessment
with practice questions throughout - Helps students to build up their
quantitative and analytical skills, with opportunities to analyse data Supports student revision with new end-of-unit recap sections - Helps you
cut down your preparation and marking time with an accompanying Answer
Guide* * The accompanying Answer Guide has not been through the AQA approval
process
Ethics for A-Level Dec 03 2020 What does pleasure have to do with morality?
What role, if any, should intuition have in the formation of moral theory?
If something is ‘simulated’, can it be immoral? This accessible and wideranging textbook explores these questions and many more. Key ideas in the
fields of normative ethics, metaethics and applied ethics are explained
rigorously and systematically, with a vivid writing style that enlivens the
topics with energy and wit. Individual theories are discussed in detail in
the first part of the book, before these positions are applied to a wide
range of contemporary situations including business ethics, sexual ethics,
and the acceptability of eating animals. A wealth of real-life examples, set
out with depth and care, illuminate the complexities of different ethical
approaches while conveying their modern-day relevance. This concise and
highly engaging resource is tailored to the Ethics components of AQA
Philosophy and OCR Religious Studies, with a clear and practical layout that
includes end-of-chapter summaries, key terms, and common mistakes to avoid.
It should also be of practical use for those teaching Philosophy as part of
the International Baccalaureate. Ethics for A-Level is of particular value

to students and teachers, but Fisher and Dimmock’s precise and scholarly
approach will appeal to anyone seeking a rigorous and lively introduction to
the challenging subject of ethics. Tailored to the Ethics components of AQA
Philosophy and OCR Religious Studies.
JC Smith's the Law of Contract Sep 12 2021 'JC Smith's The Law of Contract'
provides a superb overview of all the key areas of contract law making this
book ideal for use on all undergraduate courses. A focus on key cases acts a
springboard into analysis and critical discussion enabling students to
really understand the fundamentals of the subject.
Where's the ‘Human’ in Human Resource Management? Nov 14 2021 We all have
to work to pay the bills – but what influence do we really have over our pay
and working conditions? The emergence of the global economy, digital
technologies, mass migration, gig work and zero hours contracts have thrust
this question to the forefront of HRM. So how can we keep the ‘human’ in
human resource management faced by these pressures? This book adopts a
critical approach to today’s major workplace challenges. It turns
traditional HRM on its head by placing workers’ perspectives towards the
workplace alongside those of managers to create an HRM textbook for the 21st
century. Written by two experienced and research-active authors, the book: •
locates control of labour costs and productivity at the heart of HRM policy
and practice; • covers key issues that are overlooked in many textbooks,
including conflict and resistance, the ‘new’ unitarism, migration and the
challenges of Artificial Intelligence; • adopts a critical approach that
will appeal more to students who don’t wish to become traditional managers;
• includes current examples and case studies from the international world of
work and business that will bring the subject to life. This is a
comprehensive one-stop resource for students and lecturers alike.
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